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Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Thank you for choosing Barrs Court Primary School for your child’s education.  I want to take this 
opportunity to give you a warm welcome to our school’s special community.  We are very excited that your 
child will join us as they begin the next step of their learning journey and we look forward to seeing you 

very soon.  I want to ensure that your child’s first school experiences are happy and positive. 
 
We offer a comprehensive induction programme which helps you and your child to feel happy and secure in 
school.  We aim to reduce the anxiety that starting a new school may bring, give you a chance to ask 
questions and ensure that you and your child are well-prepared.  It is the start of an exciting partnership 

between you and us at Barrs Court Primary School. 
 
We want to make sure that right from the start it is a positive relationship and that you feel confident that 
you can come to us about anything, in the knowledge that we are all working together for the same reason 
– to make sure your child is happy and fulfils their personal and academic potential in their time with us. 

 

We are looking forward to meeting as many of you as possible at the Induction Evening on Thursday 

23rd May @ 5.30pm and we are currently working on the Information Pack that will be available for 

you to take home.  For those parents/carers who are unable to attend, please make arrangements to pop 
into the school office after this date to collect your pack... thank you. 
 
We start the induction process in June and you will find full details of this on the following page. 
 

Survey 
Please can you take a moment to complete an online survey so that we can find out more about your child 
ahead of them starting school with us in September.  Please share as much information as you can as this 

really does help us get to know your child. 
  
https://forms.office.com/e/qNzzXdmq1w?origin=lprLink  
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Dates for your Diary 
The information pack that will be shared with parents/carers at the Induction Evening, will include 
opportunities for your child to come into school during June & July as part of their transition.  We thought 
it would be useful for you to have these dates/times so that you can add them to your diaries but please be 
mindful that the full information will be included in the Induction Pack on 20th May: 

 Monday 3rd June, 2.15pm - 2.45pm (story time) 
 Tuesday 11th June, 2.15pm - 2.45pm (story time) 
 Thursday 20th June, 9.30am – 11.00am New Parents Coffee Morning 

 Monday 24th June, 1.00pm - 2.40pm (1-1.40pm or 2-2.40pm) ** 
 Thursday 9th July, 9.30am - 11.00am OR 1.30pm - 3.00pm ** 

** You will be advised in due course, which session your child is expected to attend.   

In addition: 
 Monday 2nd September - INSET day (school is closed to children)  
 Tuesday 3rd September - Parent/Carer 10 minute consultation meetings with the teacher (children 

are not in school this day).  Details on how to book an appointment will follow in due course. 

 Children will be in school FULL TIME on Monday 16th September.  We will share full details of 
your child’s induction over the previous 2 weeks, in due course. 

Communication 
You have hopefully already received the log-in details for the Arbor Parent Portal where you can see and 
update your child’s information.  You should have already received your log-in details by email but please 
check your junk/spam folder as it sometimes go here.  This is also the way that we communicate with 
parents/carers and there is further information on how to set up the in-app message feature at the end of 
this letter. Please speak to a member of the office team if you are unable to access the Parent Portal. 

School Website 
There is a wealth of information on our school website that you may find useful before your child starts 
school with us in September.  This includes information about school uniform and breakfast & afterschool 
club... these will also be included in the Information Pack so please don't worry if you don't have the 
chance to look online. 

  
We are very much looking forward to meeting you all at our Induction Evening on Monday 20th May and 
also look forward to receiving your responses to our online survey in due course.  
  
In the meantime, if you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

  
Many thanks 
 

Daniel Webster 

 
Daniel Webster 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
  

 
 

 
 


